
The Old Time Dance Society Autumn Weekend Bideford October 2023 
 

Having just returned from our AGM Weekend at the lovely Devonshire town of Bideford I had to put pen to 
paper. It was a superb 3 days with excellent dancing during the evenings, the Friday evening was a great 
starter when our Chairman Paul Harding and his wife Hazel thoroughly entertained us with their dance 
programme. Saturday had the highlight of the weekend Andrew Pigg and Paul Watkins showing just why they 
are champion dancers, they gave a fantastic demonstration of Old Time Dancing in their programme for the 
evening. Sunday’s programme was presented by the Committee which was a nice way to finish the weekend. 
David Ingley provided some lovely music to accompany the dancing each evening. The hotel was good 
although the decor and rooms were a little “tired” looking, however the staff were most helpful and the food 
was very good. Certainly value for money. 
Ann and I are looking forward to our next outing with the Society which will be at Grange over Sands for our 
Spring Weekend 2024. 
  
Alan Grohs, Press Officer 
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Saturday leaders Andrew Pigg & Paul Watkins 
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New Committee for 2023/24 
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Members enjoying the dancing 
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Friday leaders Chairman Paul & his wife Hazel Musician David Ingley 


